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“I have always been clear that I support job creation and was disappointed with Amazon’s

decision and hoped they would reconsider. I have also repeatedly indicated my willingness to

work with Amazon in the best interests of our state and affected communities. It is clear

that this process exposed serious flaws in our economic development programs that need to

be reformed for future projects.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/amazon

